Attachment 4: Public Comments and Responses to the 60-day Federal
Register Notice



CDC'’s standard response was sent in response to one non-substantive comment regarding the
need for this survey and use of tax payer’s funds. The response acknowledged and thanked the
commenter and referred them to CDC’s website.
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